
 

EAU CLAIRE COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

 

 

         MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 

DATE:  April 9, 2019 
 

AUTHORITY:  Sgt. Brian Trowbridge              PHONE 715-839-4701 
                         

 
 
 

 

On April 9, 2019 at approximately 9:30am Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to Connell’s 

Club 12 west of Fall Creek on highway 12 for a reported burglary. An investigation is ongoing, but it 

appears the business was broken into between 11pm on Saturday April 6th and the time of the call. 

 

If you have any information regarding this case please contact Detective Don Henning at 715-839-5103, 

or report through the Eau Claire County Crime Stoppers website: 

http://www.eauclairecountycrimestoppers.org/ 


